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welcomes papers highlighting the effectiveness and the
challenges of monitoring activities in different fields. We
believe that the scientific contributions from cultural
fields of different origins are highly effective for the
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the integrated and sustainable management of
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reducing climate change impacts, including the
development of policies for land use governance.
Moreover, the integrated monitoring activity by
scientists of different backgrounds allows a better
understanding of the response of the environment to
multiple stressors.
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About the Journal
Message from the Editor-in-Chief
I encourage you to contribute a research or
comprehensive review article for consideration for
publication in Sustainability, an international Open
Access journal which provides an advanced forum for
research findings in areas related to sustainability and
sustainable development. Sustainability publishes
original research articles, review articles and
communications. I am confident you will find the journal
contributes to enhancing understanding of sustainability
and fostering initiatives and applications of
sustainability-based measures and activities.
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